
 
LEGAL NOTICE 

 
 

 PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting of the Sustainable 

Gallup Board scheduled for Monday, April 1, 2019 at 3:30 p.m. has been canceled.  The 

Board will be unable to achieve a quorum of its membership at the meeting.      

  
       CITY OF GALLUP, NEW MEXICO 
 
       By: /s/ Alfred Abeita II, City Clerk  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


